
NEWS & UPDATES 

 
 
Sermons 
To view the latest sermon or past sermons please go online to the West 
Haven website: www.westhavenbaptist.org or you can go online to our 
West Haven Facebook page or go to YouTube and search West Haven Baptist Church. You do 
not have to pay to view it on YouTube or have a subscription. We will stream as normal of a    
service as possible on Sunday mornings at 10:30.  
 
 
Email & Updates  
If you have an email address the church has on file please be sure to check it often for any       
updates or links to sermon videos from Pastor Mike. 
 
 
Prayer Requests  
Please email any personal prayer requests to Pastor Mike at mike@westhavenbaptist.org or 
Pastor Nathan at nathan@westhavenbaptist.org. 
 
 
Prayer List  
We would like to publish a prayer list during this time. Please email prayer request information 
to christina@westhavenbaptist.org or call 913-369-9422.  
 
 
AWANA—Grand Prix Car Kits 
Wednesday, April 1, from 6:30-7:00 pm, AWANA Grand Prix Drivers may pick up their Grand 
Prix cars at the West Haven Baptist (north doors). There will be no charge. You will receive the 
entire car kit—block of wood, axles, and tires. This will be a drive up and hand out method, much 
like the school lunches. If you have questions, please reach out to Terri Brest at (913) 634-3422. 
AWANA updates can always be found on Facebook by going to: West Haven AWANA Clubs. 
 
 
Student Ministry Update 
Over the past few weeks, Pastor Nathan has met with all the Student Ministry Small Groups.   
Beginning Tuesday, the rotation will begin once again. If you have a student (6th-12th grade) who 
was not included, it is likely Nathan does not have their contact information. Please email him 
at: nathan@westhavenbaptist.org to ensure your students are included. Thank you. 
 
 

 
MEMBER INFORMATION 
Budget Detail   as of  3/22/2020 

Weekly Budget Req. - $9,506.19 

General Fund Rec. - $10,466.00 

Mo. to Date Budget Req. - $38,024.76 

Mo. to Date Giving - $37,914.90 
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